. The Kahnawa:ke COVID-19 Task Force

March 17, 2020

To: All Kahnawake Ironworkers

Due to the global Pandemic COVID-19 virus, the Kahnawake COVID-19 task
force is directing all Kahnawake Ironworkers who work outside of the territory of
Kahnawake to abide by the following criteria.

® Return home and follow the 14-day self isolation period.
Or
e Stay at your current job location until further notice.

All back and forth travel puts our community at greater risk of spreading the virus.
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